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From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent:                               Friday, January 09, 2009 4:22 PM

To:                                   hpietropaoli@stellar-environmental.com

Cc:                                   Glen Poy-Wing; epoywing@yahoo.com; Richard 
Makdisi

Subject:                          RE: Case No. RO0000142 Status

 
Henry,
 
Reducing the frequency of groundwater monitoring to semi-annual as propsed below is 
acceptable.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Henry Pietropaoli [hpietropaoli@stellar-environmental.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 2:53 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Glen Poy-Wing; epoywing@yahoo.com; Richard Makdisi 
Subject: Case No. RO0000142 Status

Hello Jerry,

Just a notice that the Fourth Quarter 2008 Groundwater Monitoring Report and Annual Summary Report 
has been uploaded to Geotracker and the Alameda County server.   

In this report, we also recommended that this site be considered by Alameda Environmental Health to be 
moved from quarterly to semi-annual monitoring (Q1 in March and Q3 in September).  We think that after 
41 quarterly monitoring events since 1997, there is a fairly distinctive trend of seasonally high 
contaminant detections in groundwater in Q3 and lows in Q1.

 I mentioned in an earlier email that the property owner has told me that they will try to initiate 
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SVE remediation this June or July, however the site’s Tank Fund LOC has just been suspended 
so I suspect that they will need to postpone SVE.  Either way, when we do advance with SVE, we 
would return to a quarterly monitoring schedule.

Please advise, regards and Happy New Year,
 
Henry Pietropaoli,  P.G, R.E.A. 
Stellar Environmental Solutions, Inc. 
2198 Sixth Street, Suite 201
Berkeley, CA 94710
Office:  510-644-3123
Fax:  510-644-3859
Cell:  510-926-9416
hpietropaolii@stellar-environmental.com 
www.stellar-environmental.com

 

 

 

file:///N|/AAAAA_HazMat_Technical/LOP-CUPA-TEAM...0Files/RE%20Case%20No.%20RO0000142%20Status.htm (2 of 2) [1/13/2009 1:10:07 PM]

mailto:hpietropaolii@stellar-environmental.com
http://www.stellar-environmental.com/

	Local Disk
	file:///N|/AAAAA_HazMat_Technical/LOP-CUPA-TEAMS/LOP/Caseworker%20Electronic%20Files/RE%20Case%20No.%20RO0000142%20Status.htm


